
S:\# #CLIENT MATTERS\DIGITAL NETWORKS\GC\2021.418 mm 6-15-21 maher.docx 

 
        June 15, 2021 

 
VIA E-MAIL (shaun.maher@fcc.gov) 
Shaun Maher 
Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554     
      
Dear Shaun: 
 

I am responding to your email of June 14, 2021. The following is responsive to the 

questions posed. 

WOOH-LD, Zanesville, Ohio (Facility ID No. 190268) resumed broadcast operations on 

May 27, 2020. It failed to file a Resumption of Operations. Furthermore, I have been advised 

that the station went dark in December of 2019, but did not request an STA. 

With respect to WFGZ-LD, Lake City, Florida (Facility ID No. 189670), the station 

resumed broadcast operations on July 12, 2020, and filed a License to Cover on July 13, 2020. 

No Resumption of Operations notification was filed. I have been advised that the station went 

dark on October 4, 2019.  

With respect to WJGC-LD, Greenville, North Carolina (Facility ID No. 189742), the 

station has been operating since July 11, 2020, which corresponds with the filing of a License to 

Cover (LMS File No. 000011769). No Resumption of Operations was filed. Furthermore, I have 

been advised that the station went dark on September 15, 2019.  

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

       Sincerely yours, 

       Aaron P. Shainis 

cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 


